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21st January 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
As part of our topic in EYFS, we are looking at the story of Peter Pan.  To celebrate the finale of the topic 
we are having a Peter Pan day on Friday 1st February.  
 
It would be lovely if the children could come to school dressed up as a character from Peter Pan on this day. 
This could be: 
 

 Peter Pan 

 Captain Hook 

 A pirate 

 Wendy 

 Tinkerbell 

 A lost Boy 

 Michael 

 Nanna (the family dog) 
 

If you have the story or film at home, you might want to share it together and talk about the story and 
characters. 
 
Please do not buy a costume especially – fairy wings and a dress make a great Tinkerbell, pyjamas and a 
dressing gown for one of the children, an old shirt and belt to be a pirate, drawn on whiskers and dark 
clothes would make a dog costume.  We will also be making pirate hats and hooks in school which can be 
added to costumes. 

 
The children will be participating in fun activities throughout the day, including cup cake decorating, a 
treasure hunt, pirate dancing and making shadow puppets.  We are sure it will be a very exciting day!  
 
Many Thanks 
 
Mrs Hopkins Mrs Gammon 
Mrs Woodward Mrs Downer 
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